
   

 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
CALL OF SPECIAL ELECTION 

 
Robert B. Evnen, Secretary of State for the State of Nebraska, is calling for a special election to be held Tuesday, February 
13, 2024, to fill the vacancies for three members of the Village Board of Trustees, in Nehawka, Nebraska. The election is 
being called pursuant to Neb. Rev. Stat. § 32-569 (Reissue 2016), after receiving notice from the Village of Nehawka that 
vacancies in one half or more of the seats exist. 
 
Registered voters of the Village of Nehawka may file as candidates for member of the Nehawka Village Board of Trustees. 
Candidate filings may be received until close of business Wednesday, January 10, 2024, in the office of the Cass County 
Clerk during regular business hours. The term for two of the village board seats will end in December 2026, and the term 
for the third village board seat will end in December 2024. 
 
If no candidate filings are made to fill the vacancies on the Nehawka Village Board of Trustees, the election will proceed 
with only write-in lines on the ballot, at which time the voters may write in the names of qualified candidates who have 
submitted write-in affidavits. The qualified persons receiving the greatest number of votes will be the elected members of 
the Nehawka Village Board of Trustees. 
 
Gerri Draper, Cass County Clerk, acting on behalf of Robert B. Evnen, Secretary of State, will conduct this election. 
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